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To all Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 6 parents. 
 
Many thanks to those for completing the survey and the useful feedback 
you submitted.  
 
In order for us to accurately plan for your children's safe return to Parkfield, 
please could you let the school know by no later than Wednesday 27th 
May, by calling the school or email enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org, if 
you definitely intend on taking up a place from the 1st June (8th June for 
year 6 provisionally).  
 
We shall be in touch with further details regarding this as soon as we have 
confirmation of numbers. In the meantime, best wishes and stay safe.   
 
James Wright 
 
 
Head of School 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        Parkfield Community School 
Parkfield Road 

Saltley 
Birmingham 

B8 3AX 
Telephone:  0121 464 1131  

Email: enquiry@parkfield.excelsiormat.org  
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